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HOPE CENTER BOYS- - Board Members & Staff visited 
Ethiopia  in February! What a blessing to meet these 
boys!!

Twelve street boys are working diligently to learn about 
Jesus, character development, a skill or trade and are 
going to school.  Several shared their story with us and 
offered huge thanks for our support to them!

.

THE NEW YOUTH IMPACT 
CENTER FOR EXCELLENCE

Youth Impact has moved its Center to a new home in a new 
compound.  Thankfully, the previous Shalom Center has 
moved into a more permanent location and renovation is 
taking place.  The work is almost complete.  The center is 
beautiful and has space for expansion of programs.  The 
Youth Impact staff is very excited about the increased 
opportunities for working with the extremely poor children 
in the area.  Our visit confirmed the significant impact this 
ministry is having upon youth and families.  And it affirmed 
our heart's desire to support and partner with this ministry 
in Ethiopia!   

Youth Impact NEEDS your help 
FINISHING THE CENTER 

The renovation project is close to completion on the 
outside and inside of the house and grounds.   A few items 
still need funding.  We ask that you prayerfully consider 
donating to FINISHING THE CENTER...  Specific items 
will be listed below with approximate costs. 

The HOPE Center

BEFORE...

AFTER...



When considering yo needed now more than ever.

FINISHING THE CENTER NEEDS:

•  A New Roof - $20,000  (this is the BIG item... so much craftmanship has been done on the inside of       
the building and we hope it can be protected with a new roof before the rainy season begins)
• Computers - $10,000 for 15 computers - ($670 each)
• Computer Stand - $1100
• Overhead Projector - $1200
• Box Guitar - $700
• Keyboard - medium sized - $2500
• www.ethiopianimpact.org

Stay TUNED....
 We will be sharing several updates in upcoming publications about the children we met and the adults 
who have been through the program and what they are doing now.  We were so blessed to experience and see 
the fruit of God's Blessing on this ministry.  

Donations for FINISHING THE CENTER can be made through our website:

www.ethiopianimpact.org

Click on the Donate button and Give to the General Fund

BEFORE... AFTER...




